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In the news release, Southwest Gas Files General Rate Increase, issued earlier today by Southwest Gas over PR Newswire, we are advised by the
company that the third paragraph, first sentence, should read, "The new rates would add $4.44 a month to a winter bill of $65.14 for a southern
Nevada residential customer using 66 therms a month," rather than "The new rates would add $3.96 a month to a winter bill of $65.14 for a southern
Nevada residential customer using 66 therms a month," as originally issued inadvertently.
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